
 
 
March 9, 2021 
 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 
Notice of Intent to Award Contract:  FB 21-167 Vista Avenue Public Art Installation & 
Landscape Updates, Arts & History Department  
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced FB 21-167.   
 
This letter is to notify you that the City has reviewed all bids and are recommending the 
bid be awarded to the lowest responsive bidder, Triple G Construction, Inc., 
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation 
in the process is appreciated. 
 
 

Jolene Merry 
 

Purchasing Buyer 
Boise City Purchasing  
208-972-8144 
 
 
cc: FB 21-167 File 


